DIG REPORT FOR APRIL: OUTING TO THE “PLOUGH PUB”

Seven of us met at the café in Upper Moutere before going to find the ruin of the old German Pub in Neudorf Road. It has really got
worse since the last time I saw it. We got some good shots and then went to visit Cob Cottage which was very interesting. We had a
very enjoyable afternoon out.

Looking forward to seeing all the photos next month. Also next month we will have a demo on making your own calendars.

Maureen Hutton



